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Editorial 

Dear Friends 

Despite early enthusiasm for the Royal 

Gala Performance Ball and an early rush 

for tickets, this early momentum was not 

sustained.  

In short, the Ball has failed to sell 

sufficient tickets to make it a viable 

proposition. Therefore, it is with great 

disappointment that we have to cancel 

the Ball and, consequently, to refund sold 

tickets.  

It seems as though the Ball was caught 

up in the prevailing tough economic 

conditions that has seen so many 

businesses fall on hard times, people 

tightening their belts and many social 

events cancelled. Taking a look at one of 

the big ticketing firm’s site revealed 

approximately 70 cancelled events lately. 

On top of this was the cancellation of 

most of the big music festivals and the 

fact that that Sydney Gay & Lesbian 

Mardi Gras underperformed. It could be 

said that the Three Sisters Social Group 

could not be immune to the prevailing 

trends. 

Notwithstanding this disappointing state 

of affairs, we will be continuing with the 

Blackheath Disco in Wentworth Falls on 

Saturday, 8 June, on the Kings Birthday 

Weekend. The only proviso here is that 

the Disco is being held at the Wentworth 

Falls School of Arts.  

On a chirpier note, our Sunday Luncheon 

at the Victoria and Albert Guesthouse on 

5 May 2025 has sold out. As per our past 

visits to the V&A, it should be a fabulous 

day.  

Stay safe, 

Terry 

Upcoming Events 

Sunday Dinner 

Victoria and Albert Guesthouse 

Mount Victoria 

12.30 PM 5 May 2024 

• Price: $65 

Reservations Closed. Event Sold Out. 

Luncheon 

The Grandview Hotel, Wentworth Falls 

12:30PM Tuesday 28 May 2024 

• A choice of main course and dessert 

• Price: $37 

Reservations by the Sunday evening prior to 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Blackheath Disco in 
Wentworth Falls 

Wentworth Falls School of Arts 

7pm Saturday 8 June 

• Tickets now on sale  

See: Disco website 
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Royal Gala Performance Ball 

Despite early enthusiasm for the Royal 

Gala Performance Ball and an early rush 

for tickets, this early momentum was not 

sustained.  

In short, the Ball has failed to sell sufficient 

tickets to make it a viable proposition. 

Therefore, it is with great disappointment 

that we have to cancel the Ball and, 

consequently, to refund sold tickets.  

 

Blackheath Disco in Wentworth Falls 

Tickets Now on Sale  

Yes, you read that correctly. This year the Disco will be held at Wentworth Falls 

School of Arts while the hall in Blackheath has a facelift. While it will be a bit 

different it will still be the same fun and friendly night. 

Dj sh0rty will again be getting you 

dancing and keeping us on the floor 

with tunes from the disco greats 

through the hottest recent tunes. The 

fabulous furry Frock Hudson will be 

wowing us with two great shows. It is a 

BYO event, BYO banquet and drinks. 

The kiosk will be selling soft drinks and 

snacks. 

Tickets are still $35+bf online or $40 on 

the door.  

Buy Tickets  

For more information see 

https://www.threesisterssocial.asn.au/disco/. 

The Wentworth School of Arts will be 

the Disco’s home this year. See you 

there. 
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Volunteers for Blackheath Disco 

The Blackheath Disco is the major fundraiser for the Three Sisters Social Group. It is 

on Saturday 8 June from 7pm till midnight at Wentworth Falls School of Arts. 

It is mostly run by the committee and a few others, but we need some volunteers to 

us help on the day. We will need volunteers to set up, tidy up and help in the snack 

bar. If you are able to help with any of these roles, please email Larry on 

info@threesisterssocial.asn.au.  

If you are planning to dance the night away it would be most appreciated if you 

could help us with tidy up at the end. 

 

 

A Three Sisters Social Event 

Luncheon at the V and A Guesthouse Mount Victoria 
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May Luncheon 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


